
From:  

Liuda Serohina  

Email:  

liudasofar@gmail.com  

Location:  

Lloyd/Concordia  

Submitted written testimony to the Joint Committee on Transportation for the 6/4 Roadshow 
Hearing:  

Increasing the number of frequent service bus routes and investment in bicycle and pedestrian 
infrastructure .  
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